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Dear staff, parents and carers, 

We are providing you an update on mould remediation work at Goulburn High School.   

Following advice from an independent hygienist, three classrooms in Building E level 1 
reopened today. 

Further testing will take place in the fourth classroom on Monday 10 February 2025. The room 
will remain closed until the independent hygienist advises it can be reopened. 

We will continue to keep the community updated. 

All work involving mould will take place with appropriate safety measures in place.  

The health, safety, and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our highest priority.  

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work.
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